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Don’t miss out on promoting your company to the members of the  
CCI-Ottawa Chapter. 

Advertising rates for the quarterly newsletter are as low as $80 for a 
business card ad. 

The Newsletter Advertising Rate Sheet may be found on the our website 
at CCI-EasternOntario.ca
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Nancy Houle, LLB
President-CCI-Eastern Ontario
Lawyer/Avocate
Davidson Houle AllenLLP

I t seemed a long time coming, but the sunshine has 
finally arrived! However, there are no lazy summer 
days for most in the condo industry. There is no 

shortage of work to be done to prepare for all of the 
upcoming changes in the industry!

As our Editor’s note summarizes, in this issue, we are 
focusing on current hot topics, including the pro-
posed legalization of marijuana and security. Our next 
edition will be our biggest edition yet, and will be fo-
cused solely on the rolling out of the changes to the 
Condominium Act, 1998, and the new Regulations, as 
well as the introduction of the Condominium Manage-
ment Services Act. The release of this edition is timed 

to coincide with the timing of the coming into force 
of the new legislation on November 1, 2017. 

In light of all of the new information that we will need 
to absorb, and new practices we will need to imple-
ment, your Board of Directors at CCI Eastern Ontar-
io is working hard on its educational programming. 
We will ensure that the Director’s Course meets, and 
exceeds, the minimum educational requirements for 
Directors, and we are developing new content for our 
FREE evening seminars tailored to address the chang-
es in the legislation.

At the same time, we are making every effort to keep 
our members’ costs to a minimum! We have intro-
duced a new sponsorship program which we hope will 
be of interest to our business members.

Be sure to take some time this summer to stop and 
smell the roses, and gather your strength! It will be full 
speed ahead in just a few short weeks!

Happy Summer Days to All!

Be sure to take some time this summer to 
stop and smell the roses, and gather your 
strength!” 
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